ESA
WAR DEPARTMENT

THE ADJUTANT GENERAL'S OFFICE
WASHINGTON

nereams AG 070 (3-16-40)M April 19, 1940
sussectT: Invention Flying Torpedo

To: lr. Arthur Beal,
20 Jones Street,
San Francisco, California.

Dear Sir:
~I am requested by the Secretary of War to state that
your proposal on the subject above mentioned has been carefully
examined, and it is found that the device does not possess
sufficient value for military purposes to warrant further
consideration by the War Department.

It is desired to thank you for your interest in sub-
mitting the proposal for examination.

Very truly yours,

o A fAteeey

Major General,
The Adjutant General.
C
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